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Welcome  
We would like to welcome you all to our Newton 
Newsletter December 2021  
What a Term it has been!  There have been many 
amazing activities taking place this term.  Most 
importantly returning to 100% in school.  
 
The students had a wonderful time celebrating Qatar 
National Day and performing for each other.   
 
As we prepare for Term 2 please note the following 
dates:  
 
Students return to school on 2 January 2022.  
 
Parent Meetings  11th and 12th January  
Your class teacher will be sending an invite for these 
during the week of 2 January 2022. 
 
ECAs will continue the week beginning 16 January 
2022 
 
Mid Term Break 30 January – 5 February 2022  
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During Maths Week Early Years 

experimented with different shapes to see 

how they relate to Maths.  

Year 4 have been learning about recycling through 
art creating their own Recycling Robots 

 

 

Year 1 explored jobs that involve maths and learnt 
about different professions that maths are 

beneficial to  
            

Year 3 have been immersing themselves in the 
Stone Age, learning about the way people lived 

during this time! 
 

 

Year 2 have learnt about bullying and that its okay 
to be a little odd! During world anti-Bullying week 

and Odd socks day 
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Year 6 have been understanding the human 
body and have experimented with some hands 

on learning!  
 

KS3 pupils and student council opened their 
hearts and gave back in a community 
project to help the Afghan refugees 

 

During each newsletter we will be 
celebrating the achievements of some of 

our children outside of school.  This month 
we would like to share the achievements 
of Yassine El Sobky in Year 7 Green.  He 

has been representing his club across Doha 
and achieving fabulous results, taking a 

number of gold, silver and bronze medals 
in both club and national swim meets.  His 
hard work and dedication is admirable and 

the even through injury Yassine has 
maintained a positive attitude and worked 

hard to achieve his goals.  
 

 

 

 

 
 

Please remember children must be in school by    
7:00 am each day, gates are open from 6:30 am for 
children to enter for those parents wishing to avoid 
traffic.  
 
We are still expecting to have road works in place 
outside of the school on our return to January.  Please 
continue to show patience and consideration when 
dropping and collecting your children each day.   
 
A polite reminder: Children should be in full school 
uniform, including having hair tied back for girls and 
only a pair of small stud earrings.  Children should 
also be wearing fully black shoes to school each day.  
 
Finally, a huge thank you to the D Ring Community.  
We are thankful to have such an amazing community 
of parents who provide constant support for the 
school.  
 
A parent survey will be put on class dojo, please can 
we ask you to complete to support us in our review 
process.  
 
Have a safe and happy holiday and we look forward 
to seeing you all again on 2 January!  
 
 

 


